
 

 

 

 

       14th October 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Year 5 & 6 Football Tournament at Sandown School – Final  
 
Your child has been selected for The Girls Final Football tournament at Sandown School on Thursday 17th 
October.  We will leave The Baird by minibus at 12.50pm and children should be collected from Sandown School 
at 4.15pm.  
 
Parents are able to attend and refreshments will be available at a small cost. 
 
A football kit will be supplied but please ensure your child has football trainers or football boots as we will be 

playing on grass, please also bring shin pads if you have them, but these can be borrowed if not. Please provide 

your child with some water and a snack for the afternoon. 

Consent should be given on ParentPay by Tuesday 15th October giving details of collection arrangements or 

whether you give permission for your child to walk home. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr J Ray 

Sports Coach 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


